St. Petersburg
Police Department

de

Victim Of Homic

Victim’s Name

Betty J. Bates

Location of Occurance
2800 block of 26th Avenue South

Date of Occurance
02/14/2001

Contact

St. Petersburg Police Department
Homicide Unit at 727 893-7164

Synopsis

On 02/14/01, Betty J. Bates was found murdered in the 2800 block of 26th Avenue South. She died
off upper body trauma and was set on fire at this location.

The case is under investigation by members of the St. Petersburg Police Department. Anyone with
information about this case is asked to call the St. Petersburg Police Department Homicide Unit
at 727 893-7164 or the police communications center at 727 893-7780.



